EE CN]tg;v Braunfels

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
FOR THE NEW BRAUNFELS CITY COUNCIL

REGARDING THE TOUR OF NEW BRAUNFELS UTILITIES (NBU) FACILITIES
STARTING AT 333 KLINGEMANN STREET
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2018, AT 8:00 A.M.

The City of New Braunfels will add value to our community
by planning for the future, providing quality services, encouraging
community involvement and being responsive to those we serve.

AGENDA

The NBU Facilities Tour will be held on October 5, 2018, starting at The Headwaters at
the Comal at 333 Klingemann Street, and making stops at the McKenzie Reclamation
Facility at 400 Elley Lane, Weltner Sub-Station and Pump Station at 1639 Weltner
Road, the Gruene Surface Water Treatment Plant at 1493 Gruene Road, The Gruene
Reclamation Facility at 1322 Gruene Loop 337, and the Trinity Well Field at 3295
Westpointe. The event will begin at 8:00 a.m. A quorum of the City Council may be
present. No action is expected.

CERTIFICATION

| hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted on the Bulletin Board at
New Braunfels City Hall on September 26, 2018, at 4:00 P.M.

Drew Lyons, Assistant City Secretary





